
No. Kor Bor Ror.  018/2016 
 

June  1, 2016 
 

President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
Re      : Change of the company address 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Thai Wacoal Public Company Limited would like to inform the change of the company address 
which has been effective from June 1, 2016 onwards as the following details: 

Previous address  
930/1  Soi Pradoo 1 Sathupradith Road, Bangklo, Bangkholaem, Bangkok 10120, Thailand 

New address  
132  Soi Charoenrat 7,  Bangklo,  Bangkholaem, Bangkok 10120, Thailand 
 
The company hereby reports to the SET accordingly. 
 
 
Sincerely  yours, 
 

Onanong  Saengpumpong 
(Mrs. Onanong  Saengpumpong) 
Company Secretary 
 

Translation 


